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1st Quarter 2022 Project Managers' Meeting

1 message

Alvin Josue Reyes <alvinjosuereyes@gmail.com> Tue, Feb 15, 2022 at 5:18 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, pambccddmimaropa@gmail.com

Good day!

We would like to know your preferred date from March 1-11, 2022 for the scheduling of Project Managers' Meeting this 1st
Quarter. Can you also provide the contact info of the Project Leader and Project Staff of the Tamaraw Special Project?

Thank you pol!
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